
The Management Team are preparing a hospital travel and parking strategy and need your help.  
 
We would like all staff to complete this questionnaire by 21st May 2021. The questionnaire will form 
part of an ongoing consultation with all staff about the future provision of unrestricted parking on 
site.  
 
Here's the link to the questionnaire: "Holy Cross Travel to Work and Parking Survey ": 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
The Management Team 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/hrwfq4Ur50

